EYE on EDUCATION

Congratulations to SCCO’s Annabelle Storch

Marshall B. Ketchum University’s Southern California College of Optometry is happy to announce that
Annabelle Storch, SCCO Class of 2019, was elected as President of the American Optometric Student
Association earlier this year. Annabelle assumed her role as President in the spring. The entire
Marshall B. Ketchum University community congratulates Annabelle on this distinguished honor.



